
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN  
Thursday, November 15, 2018 
A-Day  
 
TODAY’S EVENTS  
Regular Bell Schedule 
Vocal Music Concert Rehearsals, Auditorium, All Ady 
Varsity Girls Basketball vs Nash, 5:00pm  
Varsity Boys Basketball vs Nash, 6:00pm  
Vocal Music Concert, Auditorium, 7:00pm  
 
  ​​PARENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
To sign up for general PTSA communications [information for all BHS 
families], visit 
http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html​​.  
 
CAPS FOR COMMUNITY​​ - Thanksgiving is a time for giving!  ​​Caps for Community​​ is collecting frozen turkeys for 
our Broughton families in need to enjoy for thanksgiving.  Please consider donating a 10-15 pound frozen turkey 
and deliver to the BHS main office November 19th or 20th.  Sign up ​​HERE​​ to help! Thank you for your support!  
 
SWEETER DREAMS​​ - Social workers in Wake County estimate approximately 5,000 students in our community 
are sleeping on floors or sharing crowded beds with others. The ​​Green Chair Project​​ is a volunteer-driven, 
non-profit organization working with WCPSS social workers and guidance counselors to promote stability and 
academic success by ending child bedlessness through a program called ​​Sweeter Dreams​​.  To date, ​​Sweeter 
Dreams​​ has provided 1,721 twin beds to Wake County school aged children (Pre-K to12th grade) - but we need 
your help!  Please consider donating new (preferably gender neutral), TWIN sized sheet sets, comforters, bed in 
a bags, and/or mattress protectors.  Drop off donations in the BHS main office by end of day November 27th.  If 
you would like to order online and direct ship - use this address: ​​Green Chair Project 1853 Capital Boulevard 
Raleigh, NC 27604​​.  New beds will be set-up and delivered to WCPSS students by mid-December!  Because of 
you, children in Wake County will have a place to rest their head and a space to call their own!  When you 
donate items to the ​​Sweeter Dreams​​ program, you give a child in our community far more than a piece of 
furniture; you give them dignity and a chance to feel safe, taken care of, and comforted!   Want to learn more 
about the may ways in which Green Chair project serves our neighbors? Click ​​HERE!​​  THANK YOU!  

Broughton Spirit Wear makes a great Holiday Gift for your Student (and great teacher gifts too!) 
Deadline to place orders for guaranteed Christmas delivery is NOVEMBER 30, 2018. 
Visit Cheddar Up to order (Insert Cheddar Up Link.) 
 
 ​​DONATE A SHIRT CAMPAIGN. 
Want to help a Broughton Student in need this Holiday Season? 
Purchase a Broughton TShirt from the PTSA  through our DONATE A SHIRT CAMPAIGN (Only $15.) 
Deadline to place orders is NOVEMBER 30, 2018. 
Visit Cheddar Up to place your order (Insert Cheddar Up Link.) 
Check the “Donate a Shirt” Box and we’ll handle delivery for you. 

  
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL] 

 
Broughton Vocal Music is proud to present Magic in the Music, our Fall Concert.  The vocal 
music members and Ms. Conley will be performing TONIGHT at 7:00 PM in the Diane Payne 
Auditorium here at Broughton.  Tickets are $5; $4 if you bring non-perishable food items, 
school supplies or other items for the continuing Hurricane Florence Recovery effort.  
 

http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B4CADA72EA0FF2-thanksgiving
https://www.thegreenchair.org/sweeterdreamsbeds


 
The Broughton food pantry will be holding a "Fall New Essentials Clothing Drive" from November 13th to 
November 20th. Donations need to be new cold weather clothing including leggings, long pajamas, long sleeve 
t-shirts, socks, underwear, etc. All Donations will be collected in the front office and community service (up to 
five hours) will be provided. 
 
SOPHOMORES: Broughton has been asked to nominate one outstanding sophomore for the Hugh O’Brien Youth 
Leadership Seminar [HOBY]. HOBY, one of the oldest and most prominent youth leadership organizations in the 
world, was founded by actor Hugh O’Brian after returning from spending nine inspirational days working and 
volunteering with Dr. Albert Schweitzer, the 1952 Nobel Peace Prize Winner. Broughton’s nominee will attend a 
HOBY Weekend Retreat on the campus of NCSU scheduled for June 14-16, 2019. Last year Broughton’s HOBY 
Ambassador was Avonti Panajkar. Sophomores who would like to be considered for nomination should sign up 
in the Guidance Resource Center [Room 1209]. For more information about HOBY, visit 
www.hoby.org/students​​.  
 
The Broughton Baseball Annual Flapjack Fundraiser is scheduled for December 1st 8am-10am at K&W Cafeteria 
in Cameron Village. This is the primary fundraiser for the baseball program and tickets are $10. The price of a 
ticket will cover your meal and also support the program. If interested in buying a ticket, please see Jere Morton 
(#3213), Chris Newton (Student Services), or any player who played in the program last year. Thank you for your 
support.  
 
The College of Veterinary Medicine [CVM] at NCSU has extended an invitation to Broughton students to 
participate in the First Annual V>E>T> [Veterinary Exploration and Tour] Day designed to introduce high school 
students to the field of veterinary medicine. There will be hands-on labs, a tour, and an information session. 
Lunch will be provided. The event will be held Saturday, December 8 from 10:00am - 3:30pm at the College of 
Veterinary Medicine, 1060 William Moore Drive, Raleigh. Registration is limited and its first-come, first-served. 
Register online by November 30th: go.ncsu.edu/vetday. Confirmation and additional forms will be sent to your 
email. Have questions? Email: ​​dvmadmissions@ncsu.edu​​.  
 
The ​North Carolina School of Science and Mathematics ​​has become the model for 18 such specialized schools 
around the globe. the ​Residential Component ​​offers high school students the opportunity to live on campus for 
their junior/senior years and graduate from NCSSM. The ​Online Component ​​offers high school students the 
opportunity to take online NCSSM courses during their junior/seniors ​years while remaining enrolled at their 
home high school.​​ ​Summer Ventures ​​offers high school students the opportunity to live on a college campus for  
4-weeks during the summer of either the junior or senior year of high school. Interested students ​are required ​​to 
take the SAT without essay in October,November, or December of their sophomore year. Applications for the Class 
of 2021 opened in October and will be accepted from 10th grade students through January 15, 2019. Electronic 
applications may be found online at ​www.cfnc.org​ or ​www.ncssm.edu/apply​. The school is located in Durham and 
will hold an ​Open House on Saturday, DEcember 8​​. Registration is required  and is available online at 
www.ncssm.edu​.  
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS] 
 
Seniors: Scholarship Bulletin #9 was put in Senior English/CAPS Class Teachers’ boxes yesterday. The 
Bulletin has been posted on our homepage and can be found by going to Students/College 
Planning/Scholarship Bulletin.​​ ​​It has also been posted on Student Services Webpage and in the display case 
outside the Guidance Resource Center. Paper copies are available on the bookcase across from the Guidance 
Resource Center.  
  
Juniors: Broughton has been asked to nominate three juniors to represent our school at the Rotary Youth 

Leadership Award Conference scheduled for the weekend Friday, April 5 through Sunday, April 7. The 

Conference will be held at Camp Oak Hill in Oxford, NC and participants will be housed at the facility. Delegates 

will be selected because of their scholastic, athletic and civic achievements as well as their desire to improve 

their leadership tools. If you would like to be considered for nomination from Broughton, see Mr. Rudder in the 

Guidance Resource Center, Room 1209. 

http://www.hoby.org/students
http://www.hoby.org/students
mailto:dvmadmissions@ncsu.edu
http://www.cfnc.org/
http://www.ncssm.edu/apply
http://www.ncssm.edu/


 
 SENIORS & Juniors ​​may sign up to meet with college and military representatives who visit Broughton 
throughout the year. Sign-up sheets are posted in a notebook in the Guidance Resource Center [Room 1209]. 
Teachers must give permission for students to attend these meetings. ​See Mr. Rudder in the Guidance Resource 
Center if you have questions.  
 

1. North Carolina Central University Friday, November 16 B-Day  9:45AM 
2. Coast Guard Academy Monday, November 19 A-Day  9:45AM 
3. Fayetteville State [NC] Tuesday, December 4 A-Day  8:15AM 

 

College & University Open Houses/Information Sessions 
[Not held on the Broughton campus] 

 
VMI February 15-16 Open House, Div I Athletics 

March 8-9 ROTC Options 
RSVP vmi.edu/openhouse 

 
Hollins University November 11-12 Senior Fall Overnight 

Register at www.hollins.edu/visit 
 
 

Hofstra University Open Houses 9am-2:30pm 
RSVP hofstra.edu/visit 
November 10 

 
Bridgewater College November 17, 2018, February 2, 2019, March 16, 2019 

Register at bridgewater.edu/visitcampus 
 
Case Western Reserve University 
Diversity Overnight November 11-12, 2018  

Register at case.edu/admission/diversity-overnight  
Transportation costs provided 

 
Spelman College Preview Session 

Friday, November 9, 2018 
7:00-9:00pm 
Renaissance Raleigh North Hills Hotel 

RSVP: ​​https://apply.spelman.edu/portal/preview-sessions​​.  
 
 

 

 

 

https://apply.spelman.edu/portal/preview-sessions

